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Apr. 1st

Awards Dinner and Officer Installation 
at the Piedmont Club

Apr. 21st:  Mini-Social at El Molcajete

Apr. 29th-May 2nd

Crescent Ski Council Spring Convention 
at Myrtle Beach
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MUSINGS & RUMINATIONS

Well, it’s time for the new administration to take over on April 1st.  The 
installation of officers will take place during our annual banquet at the 
Piedmont Club.  Let’s give the new leadership strong support and 
enthusiasm.

Some of you have already been tapped for committee leadership positions, 
and everyone is encouraged to step up and offer their talents and efforts to 
keep our club vital and fun for everyone.  If you have some favorite 
activities that you would like for other club members to enjoy please plan to 
lead and/or coordinate some of these for the club.

I would like to thank my fellow board members and all of the club members 
for your efforts, encouragement, and enthusiasm during the past year.  Let’s
make the coming year the best yet!

Del Haynes
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Mini-Social at El Molcajete

Wednesday April 21, 2004 at 6:30 PM

Well, the mini-socials just keep getting better!  We had 18 at Delaney’s.  I 
wonder if we can top that.  Let’s give it a try.  Come join us for some great 
Mexican food and beverages at El Molcajete.  For those who’ve never been 
there, El Molcajete is located on SC 290 near its intersection with I-85.  Take I-
85 south from Spartanburg to SC 290 and exit.  Go right and the restaurant is 
less than a quarter mile on the left.  You can sign up at the April club meeting 
(the Piedmont Club) or contact me using the information in the Board of 
Directors list located elsewhere in this newsletter.

Taylor
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Club Race Results

The annual club ski race was held February 29 at Sugar Mountain. Fourteen members 
competed on the NASTAR course on Big Red. Results were announced and NASTAR medals were 
awarded following the race.   Results:  kids: 3rd = Tobias Krussig, 2nd = Daniel Linder, 1st = 
Mario Krussig.    Women: 2nd = Marcy Cassady, 1st = Carol McCall.  Men: 3rd = Max Clary, 2nd 
= Sam Linder, 1st = Alois Krussig.  

TAX RELIEF
HOBO PARTY & CAMPOUT

TAXES are due April 15th, so why not let that dreaded 
day go by and just look to the next!

Join us Friday evening, April 16th at Farmer Del’s as we 
celebrate the first SSOC Hobo Dinner & Campout.  Since we will all be broke 

after filling Uncle Sam’s pockets or for the few of us who may be lucky 
enough to have Uncle Sam fill our pockets for a change, why not celebrate a 

hobo’s night!
Del & Sheila have graciously agreed to host all us po’ folks at their home for 
a campfire dinner including the “Tin Plate Special”, Cole Slaw, Cornbread & 

Hobo Cake.  We’ll have entertainment for adults & children including 
horseshoes, croquet & music.  

For those adventurous souls, bring your tent and stay the night.   Rent is 
free and comes with a hearty hobo breakfast in the morning.  What more 

could you possibly want?

Dress as you wish.  Perhaps by your ensemble, we’ll know whether or not you 
are a hobo or just a middle class bum …

Sign up at the Piedmont Club or contact me if you wish to attend this soirée!  
Deadline is Sunday, April 11th.

See you there
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Sugar Mountain Outing
Friday and Saturday nights

May 28-May 30, 2004

Enjoy a second Spring in the High Country of North Carolina.

We have arranged lodging for two nights at Snow Lake Condominiums in Sugar Mountain Resort. Two units have been rented. Each 
unit is a four bedroom/four bath with a hide-a-bed. The price is  $60 per person , for the weekend, is based on 8 persons per unit.  The 
cost could be slightly more if there is less participation.

These units are well appointed and near the Sugar Mountain Golf Course. We will arrange to play golf at the Sugar Mountain course 
on Saturday, May  29, 2004. The cart and green fees are very reasonable. You can walk to the first tee from the condos.

Other available activities are hiking, mountain biking, river rafting, shopping and the “always popular” eating and socializing.

This is an excellent opportunity to have a large group housed in two condominiums. The total accommodations are sixteen persons.

We must receive $60 from each person by 4-10-04, to guarantee the trip. 

If we do not have enough participants for both condominiums, but fill up the first condo, the first eight persons to send $60 each will 
secure these spots. We will secure a smaller unit, if we do not have nine additional people, but likely at a slightly higher cost per 
person. Send in your reservations early to me.

Send your reservation check made payable to Spartanburg Ski and Outing Club to me at address below. If you have any questions, 
contact me.

Mike Rogers
404 Quail Ridge Circle

Boiling Springs, SC 29316
Phone (H) 578-0618 (W) 848-6514

E-Mail-kwizen@msn.com 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

THE PIG IS BACK …

SATURDAY, JUNE 12 2004

ELKE’S HOUSE – LAKE BOWEN

MORE TO COME ….
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Big Sky Montana
January 22-29, 2005

Mark your calendars for next year’s Western Ski Trip. 

We have currently reserved accommodations at three properties at Big Sky: Big Horn Condominiums, 
Stillwater Condominiums and the Huntley Lodge.

The pricing for the trip is not complete. The airline fares are not available as yet, but the trip is shaping up to be 
very reasonable.

I would ask that everyone who is interested in going on this trip to co nsider Big Horn Condominiums Big Horn 
Condos are three bedroom/ three bath. They are 50-500 feet (depending on the location of the condo unit)  from 
a poma lift that carries skiers to the gondola area. You can ski back to the condos. I understand that all but the 
very novice skiers can easily use this slope. The units we have reserved at this point have their own hot tubs. 
The only other hot tub available for the other accommodations is at the Huntley Lodge.

Big Horn Condominiums include six day lift tickets as part of the package. Even if you are not planning to ski 
six days, this is still the most economical place to stay

I will be glad to share the cost of the lodging and other details of the lodging. Please contact me. If we can 
interest everyone one in Big Horn in the near future, we can reserve only Big Horn Condominiums.

Pricing details will be available as soon as possible.

Please contact me if you are interested in other details.

Mike Rogers
Trip Director
(H) 864-578-0618
(W) 864-848-6514
E-Mail-kwizen@msn.com   
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2003-2004

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Del Haynes 592-0047 delhaynes@msn.com
PAST PRESIDENT Taylor Bomar 576-3776 574-7245 x105 taylor.bomar@worldnet.att.net
VICE PRESIDENT Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@msn.com
TREASURER Dick Jones 503-0192 sobe1234@charter.net
SECRETARY Joy Bobo 433-0802 joybobo@sunaccess.net
MEMBERSHIP Ted Mueller 592-3405 433-2220 tedcancom@wmconnect.com
ADVERTISING Pat Parker 585-5585 433-2460 Pat.Parker@Sealedair.com
PUBLICITY Ted Mueller 592-3405 433-2220 tedcancom@wmconnect.com
FUNDRAISING Call Del if Interested
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 574-7245 x105 taylor.bomar@worldnet.att.net
PROGRAMS Gordon Early 595-1248 591-0992 gearly@usa.net
SOCIAL Taylor Bomar 576-3776 574-7245 x105 taylor.bomar@worldnet.att.net
DAY TRIPS Call Del if Interested
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Bryan Bobo 486-8900 587-5000 siesystems@sunaccess.net
RACING Mark McCall 828-859-5500 828-859-5839 mmccall1@alltel.net
CSC OVERNIGHT Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
SPECIAL PROJECTS Jan Sarratt 489-1606 489-3176 sarrattjp@teleplex.net
INSTRUCTION Call Del if Interested
SPECIAL EVENTS Call Del if Interested
HOSPITALITY Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@msn.com



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

The Skiliner (Crescent’s newsletter) may be downloaded in “.PDF” (Adobe Acrobat) 
format from Crescent’s Web site at http://www.rtpnet.org/crescent/skiliner.html.  
(You may also need to download the Adobe Acrobat reader program so you can view 
the newsletter.)

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publication in the 
newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout calendar included in 
the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for information on how to submit your 
newsletter item.


